
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF THE DISTRICT CONTINUOUS 

IMPROVEMENT PLAN  
 
DATE: July 19, 2011          

___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mr. Shawn Bell, DCIT Liaison, will present an executive summary of the changes to the 

District Continuous Improvement Plan.  The Board has received the Plan under 
separate cover.   
 

 
 
 

 
 ******************** 
 

 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the District Continuous 
Improvement Plan as presented. 

 
 
 ******************** 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Hector Mendez      Shawn Bell 
Superintendent of Schools     Executive Director for Fine Arts   
         
 
 


